
 
CA/MCU 
 
12 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carer 
 
We are pleased to invite your child to attend a special Schools’ Day at Keswick’s Theatre by the Lake on 
Wednesday 14th May. This exciting trip will give pupils the chance to explore how a theatre works, with talks, 
tours, and interactive sessions led by theatre professionals. 
 
Key information: 

• Date: Wednesday 14th May 

• Departure: 9:00am from school 

• Return: Approximately 4:00pm 

• Lunch: Packed lunch required 

• Cost: £13 (payable via ParentPay) from Tuesday, 4th March 

 
The day will include: 

• A seminar introducing the different roles involved in making theatre. 

• Backstage tours and “speed meetings” with theatre staff. 

• Afternoon workshops on topics such as theatre and the environment, disability, and young people. 

 
This is a fantastic opportunity for pupils to gain behind-the-scenes insight and have their say in shaping future 
events at the theatre.  
 
If you wish for your child to attend, please complete the permission slip below and return it to Miss Cuthbert. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 M Cuthbert 
Miss M Cuthbert 
Teacher of Performing Arts 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return your permission slip to Miss Cuthbert 
 
Theatre by the Lake Workshop and Event  

 
I give permission for my child: …………………………………………………………………………..……….. Tutor group:  …………….……… 
to attend this trip. I confirm I will contribute £13 via Parent Pay.  
 

□ My child will make their own way home after the performance. 
□ My child will be collected from the academy.  
 
 

Signed Parent/Carer: ………………………………………………………………………………..   Date: ……..……………………………………….. 


